
 
 
 
 
 
           15/05/2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I am sure you are all fully aware of the Government’s announcement that Early Years settings will be 
open to ALL children from 1st June if the Government judges that the 5 key tests for safety are met. 
 
We will be contacting you all by phone next week to establish whether you wish your child to return 
from this date and any concerns you may have regarding this. We will then plan accordingly to 
ensure we meet the new Government guidelines on safety and wellbeing. 
 
We are already open for key worker children and other children who meet the Government criteria 
and this will continue to be the case. 
 
I hope you are all well and look forward to speaking with you next week. 
 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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Head Teacher 
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